

2022-10-12 Meeting notes

Date

12 Oct 2022

Attendees

- [Mahesh Jethanandani](#)
- [Masayuki Satsu](#)
- Shambhu Kumar
- [Kiran Ambardekar](#)
- [Toshiaki Takahashi](#)
- [Ayumu Ueha](#)
- [bhanu chandra](#)
- Subhash (Samsung)
- [Sonia Sangari](#)
- [Bertrand Souville](#)
- [Yogendra Pal](#)
- [Timo Perala](#)
- [Shrinivas Joshi](#)
- Masanobu Kawakishi

Recording

Recording of this meeting can be found [here](#).

Goals

- Status at the end of Sprint 3
- Presentation by Yogendra Pal
- Presentation by Ayumu Ueha

Notes

- O1 interface
 - Not much progress in Dev Sprint 3.
 - Will open Jira tickets in ONAP, and tracker items in O-RAN
 - 4 tickets.
- O2 interface
 - 4 major issues
 - Feature verification done
 - TST010 API compliance almost done
- O1/VES
 - 7 tickets for the G-release
 - 2 closed
 - 5 being worked on. Most of them are in review. Will be merged soon.
 - Dependency on LF on Sonar and CLM job in Jenkins. Coverage report shows 0% coverage.

Discussion items

Time	Item	Who	Notes
5 min	Agenda bashing	All	
15 min	Presentation by Yogendra Pal	Yogendra Pal	
15 min	Presentation by Ayumu Ueha	Ayumu Ueha	

Action items

